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Week of February 17™: This Week in Math:

(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on
my class website as well as your student's Google

Calendar as changes may occur) 6Th Grade Math students learned a
new concept this week. The students
Thursday, 2/20: learned the definition of a ratio and the
6™ Grade Math

three different ways to write a ratio. The

(Quiz: Topics 5.1 -5.4) students also used different models, such

Friday, 2/21: as a bar diagram and a double number line
7' Grade Math Quiz diagram to solve different real-world
(Quiz: Topics 7.1-7.3) application problems involving ratios. The
students ended the week with a fun coin
*There will be no school 2/10 - 2/14* flipping activity where they not only

found ratios, but also learned the value of
probability and how it can change what
might seem theoretical based on
experiments. Great job 6™ grade

Have a wonderful, relaxing, and well-
deserved February break!!

T o Py students keep working hard!
Bl RHEH th
Treaee (0 Zaigobra Algebra 1 & 8™ Grade Math
. ggig E% i students learned three different
gyt methods for solving systems of equations:
o graphing, substitution, and elimination.
. The students worked hard to not only
Contact Information: solve problems, but also identify unknown
E-mail: information and create equations based
dlzarchick@avonschool.com on real-world application problems. Great
Phone: job Algebra 1 & 8™ grade students, keep
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